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We have reviewed the accompanying detailed accounting submission and performance 
summary report of the U.S. Agency for International Development (USAID) for the year ended 
September 30, 2016. USAID’s management is responsible for the submission and summary 
report. 
 
Our review was conducted in accordance with generally accepted government auditing 
standards. A review is substantially less in scope than an examination, the objective of which is 
the expression of an opinion on the detailed accounting submission and performance summary 
report. Accordingly, we do not express such an opinion.  
 
USAID’s management prepared the detailed accounting submission and performance summary 
report to comply with the requirements of the Office of National Drug Control Policy (ONDCP) 
Circular, “Accounting of Drug Control and Performance Summary,” dated January 18, 2013.  
 
Based on our review nothing came to our attention that caused us to believe that the detailed 
accounting submission and performance summary report for the year ended September 30, 
2016, are not fairly stated, in all material respects, in conformity with the criteria set forth in the 
circular.  
 
The obligation amounts in the submission come from USAID’s financial systems. The amounts 
and measures for the summary report come from the full performance plan reports.  
 
This report is intended solely for the information and use of USAID’s Chief Financial Officer and 
ONDCP in meeting its statutory obligation to provide an accounting for the past year’s drug 
control funds and reporting its performance. It is not intended to be and should not be used by 
anyone other than these parties. 
 
 
 
 
       Alvin Brown /s/ 
       Deputy Assistant Inspector General for  

Audit 
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